[image: A picture containing text

Description automatically generated]

Dear REC Stakeholder

The August 2022 release has now been implemented. 

This release introduces: 
1. Clarity around the roles and responsibilities for REC Controllers and REC Processors managing REC Data. 
1. A new obligation for Parties for reporting a Personal Data Breach concerning REC Data that relates to any of the Centralised Registration Services.


To support this release the following REC Products have been amended:
1. Main Body;
1. Schedule 1 – Interpretations; and
1. Schedule 9 – Qualification and Maintenance.

All of these REC Products can be located on the REC Portal and EMAR.

You can learn about how to report a Personal Data Breach here.

Should you have any questions relating to this release, please raise a Service Desk Enquiry.


Kind regards, 
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Fiona Murray | Release Manager
REC Code Manager
http://recportal.co.uk/
Click here to find us on LinkedIn
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